
News From The Twos

 Important Dates
January 20th-NO SCHOOL
Martin Luther King Jr. Day

Classroom Reminders
Registration forms for next year 
are due back by January 31st. 

We have noticed that a lot of 
kiddos are bringing in books for 

show and share. We love 
reading and do read a lot 
during the day. Unfortunately, 

we do not have time to read all 
the books during our show and 

share time. Going forward 
please send in a toy or item that 
the kids can pass around, play 

with or touch.

What we’re learning…
This week we reviewed all 

the colors and shapes we 

learned during the first half of 
the school year! We did 

stamp painting with balloons, 
toilet paper rolls and 

oranges!

The entire school also had a 
New Years Eve party! We 

wore party hats and did a 
count down that ended with 

a balloon drop! It was so 

much fun!
Miss Kayla came on Thursday 

to dance with us. We 
practiced our tumbling and 

log rolls on both Thursday 

and Friday!
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